
 

 
 

 

 

19th September 2023 

All year groups 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Thank you for your questions, feedback and support at the Expectations Evenings last week. The 

presentations can now be found at Parents | Boroughbridge High School It was really helpful to hear 

your suggestions of how we can strengthen the relationship between school and home. We have 

taken immediate action on the following,  

 

Letters 

We have started to put the Year group at the top of each parental letter so that you are aware, if 

you have more than one child at the school, who it relates to.  

 

Revision 

If you are a parent or carer of a child in Year 10 or 11, you will have received a list of the exam 

boards for each subject. This can also be found on the website at KS4 Letters | Boroughbridge High 

School As a next step, we are working on a Revision Guide for parents and carers so that you have 

the information that you need to support your child in each of their GCSE/BTEC subjects. 

 

Homework 

We are working on posting a notification on Google Classroom of all homework set so that, as a 

parent, you will be able to see the homework when your child logs in. Please note that some 

homework will be paper based but a notification will still be added to Google Classroom.  

 

Progress regarding Ofsted priorities 

I appreciate that the face to face meetings enabled questions to be discussed in more depth 

including those raised regarding the Ofsted Inspection. We will send out monthly updates to share 

our progress and you will be able to attend Face to Face meetings as outlined below.  

 

Face to face meetings 

Our Parent Information Evenings involve a short presentation on the selected topic followed by a 

Question and Answer session where you will have the opportunity to ask questions about any  

 

https://www.boroughbridgehigh.com/parents/
https://www.boroughbridgehigh.com/ks4-letters/
https://www.boroughbridgehigh.com/ks4-letters/


aspect of school life at Boroughbridge High School. 

These are calendared as follows,  

7th December 2023 - Attendance 

11th January 2024 - Careers 

7th March 2024 - Wellbeing and supporting students with exams 

 

Offers of parental support 

We really appreciate the conversations and e-mails that we’ve had regarding how parents and 

carers can support the school and offers of help with areas such as fundraising, contributing to 

careers events and volunteering to read with children. If you would like to get involved, please 

complete the form at this link and we’ll make contact. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. If you have any further questions then please do not hesitate 

to e-mail schooladmin@boroughbridgehigh.com and we’ll get back to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss K. Stephenson 

Headteacher 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/17H1d98vktkVJ56IEE7tzbDsskFYP-R9-LD8q0nz-VwE/edit#settings
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